
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

February 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have put together a revision programme for English to cover all the key areas which need 

to be revised before SATs in order to prepare your children fully. 

 

Over the next nine weeks, we will be expecting the children to follow the programme we have 

given them, using the internet to aid their revision and the KS2 English SATs Buster book. 

 

In addition to the revision programme, it is important that the children learn their weekly 

spellings as we are revising common letter strings and high frequency sight words. 

 

The BBC website: http://www.bbc.co.uk/schools/ks2bitesize/ is a useful revision guide for the 

children. 

 

The key to good revision is repetition, word or gesture associations, providing an appropriate 

workspace and planned revision time. 

 

We thank you for your continued support at this time in the lead up to SATs. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 6 Teachers 

 

 

 

 

Revision Information              Please return to Y6 Teacher 
 

 

Name: …………………………………………………………………  Class: ………...….. 

 

I have received the Y6 revision information and confirm that I will support my child. 

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………… Date: …………….. 
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